Steven Seee

From: laurie marcosa <Imarcosa43@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 6:57 PM

To: House Health and Hurman Services Commitiee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: BILL H5351

Laurie Marcosa
178 great road

North Smithfield RI
7743160337

2/22/25

Subject: Support for Bill H5351

| am writing to express my strong support for Bill H5351. This legislation represents an important step toward
supporting small businesses, giving nurses a variety of opportunities to expand their knowledge.

I support this bill, as a nurse, we are educated professionals that work very hard in our field and deserve the
opportunity to further our careers in aesthetics.

By passing Bill H5351, we can ensure that Registered Nurses have the opportunity to pursue a career in aesthetics. This
provides the community many options to choose from when searching for a provider. | find it EXTREMELY unfair to limit
nurses that are eager to learn a different type of nursing especially as we age and floor nursing is just to much wear and
tear on our bodies. | urge you and your colleagues to vote in favor of this legislation .

I am a customer of Face First in North Smithfield. The owner/NP is very knowledgeable, professional and enthusiastic
about her field. This will destroy the opportunity for nurses to run small businesses.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | appreciate your commitment to serving the people of Rhode Usland and |
look forward to seeing this bill move forward.

Sincerely,

Laurie Marcosa RN

Sent from my iPhone
Sent from my iPhon



